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April 23, 2025 

Lorraine Perez, Ed.D., 

Deputy Superintendent 

Educational Services 

Jerry Almendarez 

Superintendent of Schools 

Mr. David Kim 

 

Dear Mr. Kim: 

The monetary donation of $10,000 to Santa Ana High School, to be used by the Girls Wrestling club 
at their discretion, was accepted by the Board of Education at its meeting on April 22, 2025. The 
Board joins me in thanking you for making this gift available to our District. 

Your interest and concern for the students of the District is sincerely appreciated. With the support 
of individuals and organizations, our District will be able to continue to provide the best possible 
education we desire for the students in our school community. 

Sincerely, 

����� 
Deputy Superintendent 
Educational Services 
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